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Second Holton USD 336 Public Forum Monday 
(KNZA)--Holton USD 336 patrons are encouraged to attend a second forum Monday to discuss a
comprehensive improvement plan for the elementary schools. 
The forum will take place at 6:30 Monday evening at the Central Elementary School. 
Representatives from the Kansas City architectural firm, Hollis and Miller, will be facilitating the
forum.
According to the district’s web site, the goal of the forum is to retrieve input from the public on
ways to enhance the school facilities.
About 50 people attended the first forum October 29th at the Colorado Elementary School, and a
third forum is planned next month.
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